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A-H MEMBERS 
MAKE RESOLUTIONS

Members of the 4-H 
Club made 1942 reso­
lutions at their first 
meeting of the new 
year with their club 
motto, "To Make the 
Best Better,” being 
resolved anew in each 
member's plan of work 
for the new year, A 
lesson in stain remov­
al was taught, and the 
road to good grooming 
by health \ie.s travel­
ed .
Wanda Murray received 

her first year pin for 
completing her ""first 
project in 4-H work.

WOUND TREATMENT 
STUDIED BY FIRST 
AID CLUB

In first aid club 
last month, the class 
studied ' and discusscd 
shocks and wounds, 
They learned how to 
treat severe wounds 
and minor ones, also 
learned the causes of 
them. During tho last 
meeting they r^ad and 
discussed punctured 
wounds and powder 
burns, how they were 
causod and how best 
to treat thom.

3AILEY BUGLE

Beskelbell Pro­
gram Published

Members of th..- Commer­
cial Department, under 
the supervision of Mrs. 
Lassiter, accepted the 
responsibility of pub­
lishing 1000 copies of

,_£age_lQ,

the program for the 
NASH COUNTY BASKETBALL 
TOURNAMENT. These pro­
grams, attractive and 
colorful, will make a 
good souvenir of the 
tournament.
The tournament is 

be hold February 
21, 23, and 24,
Nashvillv
gymnasiur^

to 
20, 
in

High School

C lass Buys Stamps b c ' i

DRAMATIC CLUB 
TO PR.ESEMT PLAY

Since Christmas mem­
bers of the Dramatics 
Club havt- decided to 
give a play entitled, 
"The Right Answer", a 
com.edy by Lucy Brown 
to be given at the 
P. T. A. The general 
trend of the play is 
about John, a girl-shy 
young man, v/ho adver­
tises for a wife 
through the paper. In 
answer to his 
ladi'̂ ŝ apply.

Members of the Dra­
matics Club v;ill play 
the diffc.rent parts. 
As yet, no definite 
parts have been deter­
mined.

d eight

On Friday 
ViToek you may 
your vifindow 
the entire 
grade going 
street. Vi/hat 
may ask.

of • ecch 
look out 
and sec 
tv/elf th 

dov;n the 
for? you

On January 9 each 
member bought a stamp 
book. Since that time 
each Friday the entire 
class buys additional 
stamps.

WHEN IN WILSON
VISIT

STORES
11̂  E. NASH----------- 123 S. GOLDSBORO

WILSON , N. C.

AUTO PARTS

TO KEEP YOUR CAR 
W A CONDITION 
FOR LONGER

C o u r t e o u s

/C H E V R C L E T !
■ ~l_______ ( " ■ ”

ANY REPAIRS

LASTING LET US DO 
YOUR REPAIR WORK 

NOW.

S e r v i c e

FARMER -MOTOR COMPANY
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